
 
 

Privacy Notice 

 

We hold information relating to our members and others who have expressed an interest in 

the organisation so that we can be an effective photographic club. 

 

We collect information when you first apply to become a member and we will then confirm 

its accuracy each year.  

 

We need this information to: 

1. Correspond on Club matters such as the annual AGM, the ongoing programme and trips. 

2. Ensure members are safe when on trips and at fortnightly meetings 

3. Enable members to participate in in-house and external photographic competitions. 

 

We will always keep your information private and only share information about you when we 

need to, such as entering one of your images in an external competition. 

 

Information about you is kept securely in files and computers maintained by our officers such 

as our Secretary, Chair and Website Officer.  

 

You can always ask us to: 

1. See the information that we have about you and how it is used to support the working of 

the club. 

2. Make changes to the information we hold about you. 

3. Stop processing information about you 

4. Delete information we hold about you. 

If you want to know about the information about you and what the Club does with it, you can 

speak to the Club’s Chairman or email: tillysteed@btinternet.com 

 

If you are not happy with what we do with the information we hold about you, you can 

complain by calling the Information Commissioner’s Office helpline on 

0303 123 1113. 

 

for more information please download our data protection policy on 

the website 
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